
TAKE CHARGE OF YOUR 
LEADERSHIP EXPERIENCE



THE FIRST YEAR LEADERSHIP EXPERIENCE (FLEX) program is an 
experiential learning opportunity designed exclusively for first year students at the 
University of New Haven who are interested in exploring leadership.

The retreat offers an experience both on and off campus to help students develop skills 
related to leadership, teamwork, critical thinking, global and cultural awareness, resilience, 
and communication. 

AUGUST 20–22, 2023
Apply online at: newhaven.edu/takecharge

Visit the website for a link to the online application. Students will be prompted to log into  
the myCharger Portal. Applications are due by July 21, 2023. 

•	 Students who apply will be notified via their University email on August 1, 2023 of their 
application status.

•	 Resident students accepted to participate will move into their fall housing assignment early.

•	 Commuter students accepted to participate will be expected to commute to the University’s 
West Haven Campus for the duration of the FLEx program.

•	 FLEx is funded by the Undergraduate Student Government Association (USGA) so there  
is no cost for students to participate.

Questions? Email takecharge@newhaven.edu or call 203.479.4582.

TAKE CHARGE
For more information on  
Take Charge Leadership programs,  
visit: newhaven.edu/takecharge


